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10th July 2025 
Dear Parent/Guardians and Students, 
 
RE: Information for Results Day and Return to School  
 
Firstly, can I take the opportunity to thank you all for a successful year in Sixth Form. 
Year 12 are a wonderful year group and we are excited for the year ahead as they 
progress into Year 13.  
 
We have appointed a really strong student leadership team and we are looking 
forward to working with them on projects and improvements over the next year.  
 
If any students need to collect AS level results on the 14th August, can we ask that 
you come in from 11am to allow Year 13 to have time to collect their results.  
 
Start of the new term will begin on Friday 5th September at 8.45am. I will contact 
students with form groups and rooming’s nearer the time. The school bus will be on, 
as normal, on that day.  
 
Uniform had started to ‘slip’ at the end of the last term, can we please ask that you 
review the uniform policy attached and ensure that your son/daughter has the correct 
uniform for September. Trainers, sports wear and jeans are not allowed and students 
will be asked to go home and change if they arrive in these items.  
 
We thank you again for all your support over the last year and we look forward to 
seeing the new Year 13 and all their successes in September.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs G Beddow 
Head of Sixth Form  
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